

PTC Graduate to Pursue Master's Degree

Bruce A. Austin <u>baagll@rit.edu</u>

10 June 2008

Recent PTC graduate Ariel Meltzer will return to RIT to begin her Master's in deaf education through National Technical Institute for the Deaf in the Fall.

An e-newsletter published occasionally by the Department of Communication and distributed to students and their family, alumni, faculty and others who have expressed an interest in communication.

To unsubscribe: msbgpt@rit.edu

Visit our web site at http://www2.rit.edu/doc/